
 
                
 
 
 
 
                                                                
                                                   
 
 
 
 

To:  Scott Niehaus, Village Manager 
 
From:  Rick Sander, Fire Chief 
 
Date:  August 27, 2018 
 
Subject: Agenda Item Request; Fire Station Alerting System 
 
Please find attached the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between the  
Emergency Telephone System Board of DuPage County (ETSB) and the Village 
of Lombard and the Letter of Intent governing the use of the Fire Station Alerting 
System (FSAS) for both Fire Stations 44 and 45.   
 
The Letter of Intent and executed MOU will allow the DuPage ETSB Project to 
move forward for all agencies involved. The Lombard Fire Department’s FSAS is 
on schedule for installation and is expected to be operational by first quarter 
2019. 
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